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Darko Uremović, President  
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Dear Mr. Uremović, 
 

May we express our appreciation to you personally and the team headed by you for consistent activities in the 
development of the national high education system. 

 

            We are especially pleased to inform you that the Nomination Committee of Europe Business Assembly has 
made a decision to recommend Pan-European University "APEIRON" to be awarded with the International 
“European Quality Award”, giving the right to place and use the award attributes on the official forms and in any 
advertising purposes. 
 

This nomination witnesses the existing system of education that does not yield the best examples of organizing 
the educational process in high schools of Europe as well as the recognition of professionalism of the teaching staff, 
the quality of researches, introduction and realization of the international programs. 

 
Taking into consideration that success of every team mainly depends on the leader who is at the head of such a 

team, we are pleased to inform that your high personal authority, fruitful and efficient governance of Pan-European 
University "APEIRON", a socially directed position have given the Nomination Committee of Europe Business 
Assembly (ЕВА, Oxford, United Kingdom) an opportunity to recommend you to be awarded with the international 
award “United Europe” 

 

Emphasizing public confidence and a high status of the awards we invite you for the XLVII “Socrates Award 
Ceremony”, which will be held on 20th of June 2011 in the framework of “Oxford Summit of Leaders” (Oxford, 
United Kingdom, 19th – 21st June 2011). The Program is enclosed. 

 

We are sure that participation in that event will enhance further strengthening of your personal authority, 
forming a positive image of the educational institution as well as attracting an interest from the European academic 
community. 

  
An accreditation form and necessary information you can receive from the project’s coordinator. 
 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
On behalf of John Netting, Director General 
Europe Business Assembly (United Kingdom) 
 
 

Ushakova Anastasia 
Projects’ coordinator 
E-mail:  inter@ebaoxford.co.uk  (general) 
              inter@ebaoxford.com  , anastasia.ushakova75@rambler.ru  
Phone: +38 067 147 76 93 
Fax: +38 057 719 69 02 


